
HAYSL Fundraiser!!! 

 

 

 

Hello HAYSL Families!  A new local family-owned restaurant has offered to make a 
10% donation to us. Here's how it works.  On Tuesday August 25th through Saturday 
September 5th, 11am-8pm, when you place your order at Washington Chicken, tell 
them you are supporting HAYSL.  At the end of those designated dates, the restaurant 
will donate 10% right back to us!  Be sure you mention HAYSL when you order so that 
your receipt will be included, and be sure to share this message with your friends and 
family so that they come and participate in our fundraiser!  You can participate as often 
as you'd like within those days.   
  
Washington Chicken is located in the South Pointe Shopping Center at 222 E. Oak 
Ridge Drive, Hagerstown, MD 21740, across the street from UPS. 
  
https://www.facebook.com/washingtonchicken 

  
 

Mark your calendars!  
Tuesday August 25th through Saturday September 5th, 11am-8pm 

https://www.facebook.com/washingtonchicken

